
Tuition Update 
To those families who are struggling financially during this time; we send our best wishes and 
prayers for a brighter and more profitable tomorrow. 
We wholeheartedly thank all the families that have chosen to continue to support us with tuition and 
or donations during this time. 
We understand that we have not been able to provide you with the full DJP quality service of being 
in our building and all the exponentially wonderful benefits that physical school has to offer. 
  
We have put in many long hours and additional money, as well as time learning all the new 
technology, to ensure that we could provide you with superior ‘at home’ work, quality bags full of 
activities and skills, and interactive zooms. (including yoga every day, music 3 times a week, 
teachers zooms and multiple videos). 
We persevered to adjust to this paradigm shift and to maintain our high standards of quality and 
integrity. We know, for some of you it was hard to take advantage of some of the things we offered 

due to your own work, scheduling, kids moods and more 😊 

  
All that being said; 
Thank G-d, we were notified that we have been approved for the PPP loan. This is a tremendous 
relief for all of us! For now, we are offering each family an equal rebate in the tuition. 
 
10% percent off your total tuition (after registration and security) per child. 
This rebate is regardless of your payment plan. Some of you have 1 payment out of 10 left, so your 
last payment would be your 10% and will NOT be charged. Some of you have 2 payments left out 
of 10 and therefore 1 of those payments would be your 10% and you can chose which month you 
prefer. 
Some of you have 0 payments left and upon your request, will be reimbursed 10%. 
The PPP loan is to help us get by over the next 6 weeks. It does NOT cover all our expenses, nor all 
our salaries and we would be grateful for anyone who would like to donate their 10% back to the 
school. Changes and reductions to tuition will remain regardless if we go back to school physically or 
remain at home with virtual learning.  
  

 


